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Information required by Officer-in-Charge, Madanriting

Shillong, February 28th, 2019 : On 23rd February, 2019, one Smti Pried Nongrum
W/O Shri K. Bareh of Madanriting Block-A informed that on 21st February, 2019 at
around 5:30 PM an unknown person had thrown a dead body of a baby near the
toilet of her tenant. Accordingly, a case vide Madanriting PS Case No.27(2)2019
u/s 318 IPC has been registered and after completion of all legal formalities, the
dead body of said baby was sent to NEIGRIHMS, Shillong for P.M. Examination
which is still lying at the Morgue of said institution.

Any person(s) having knowledge of the parents of said victim may inform
the Officer-in-Charge, Madanriting PS by Mobile No: +919863066751.


